
 
 
 
 
 

 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
21 MARCH 2006 

 
Reference from the Joint Meeting of the Lifelong Learning and Health and 
Social Care Scrutiny Sub-Committees held on 18 January 2006 – Children 
and Young People’s Plan 
 
1. On 17 January 2006 it was reported to the School Organisation Committee 

that the Children and Young People’s Plan had been tabled at the meeting 
of the Lifelong Learning meeting held on 10 January 2006, but that the Sub-
Committee had referred the Plan to the Joint Meeting of the Lifelong 
Learning and Health and Social Care Scrutiny Sub-Committees taking place 
on 18 January 2006. 

 
2. Consequently, the School Organisation Committee made a reference to the 

Joint Meeting formally requesting that it respond after considering the 
Children and Young People’s Plan at its meeting on 18 January 2006. 

 
3. Following advice from the legal advisor at the meeting held on 18 January 

2006, the Joint Meeting 
 
RESOLVED: That the reference from the School Organisation Committee 
meeting held on 17 January 2006 be considered by the Lifelong Learning 
Scrutiny Sub-Committee and the Health and Social Care Scrutiny Sub-
Committees separately at their next meetings. 

 
Background Papers:   
 

1. Appendix A: Reference from the School Organisation Committee Meeting 
held on 17 January 2006. 

2. Minutes of the Lifelong Learning Scrutiny Sub-Committee, 10 January 
2006. 

3. Minutes of the School Organisation Committee Meeting held on 3 
November 2005. 

4. Report of the Executive Director of People First, considered at the School 
Organisation Committee Meeting held on 3 November 2005. 
 
Contact: Zoe Crane, Democratic Services 
Tel: 020 8424 1883 
Email: zoe.crane@harrow.gov.uk 


